

## STATE OF NEVADA BOARD OF PSYCHOLOGICAL EXAMINERS

P.O. Box 2286 • Reno, Nevada 89505-2286 (775) 688-1268 • Fax (775) 688-1272 • E-Mail nbop@govmail.state.nv.us

April 20, 2005

Paula Squitieri, Ph.D. President, Las Vegas

Michael Lewandowski, Ph.D. Secretary/Treasurer, Reno

Steven Graybar, Ph.D. Board Member, Reno

Chris Heavey, Ph.D. Board Member, Las Vegas

Cindie Geddes
Public Board Member, Reno

Lorne J. Malkiewich, Director State of Nevada Legislative Counsel Bureau Legislative Building 401 S. Carson Street Carson City, NV 89701-4747

Dear Mr. Malkiewich:

It has come to my attention that this office did not submit reports of disciplinary action for the quarter that includes October, November and December 2004. Please accept my sincere apology for this oversight.

This is to inform you that within the last quarter of 2004, the Board of Psychological Examiners dismissed seven (7) complaints and voted for a license revocation for one psychologist because of his failure to comply with the Board's previous orders. The Board's records reflect there were six (6) new complaints filed during that time.

Attached is a copy of the revocation order signed December 13, 2004 by our President, Dr. Paula Squitieri. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact this office at the number above.

Sincerely,

for the Board of Psychological Examiners

Office Manager